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  Letter dated 15 December 2008 from the Chairperson of the 
Peacebuilding Commission and the Chairperson of the Sierra 
Leone configuration of the Peacebuilding Commission to the 
President of the General Assembly and the President of the 
Security Council 
 
 

 We have the honour to refer to the conclusions and recommendations of the 
second biannual review of the implementation of the Sierra Leone Peacebuilding 
Cooperation Framework (PBC/3/SLE/2).  

 On 15 December 2008, the Government of Sierra Leone and the Peacebuilding 
Commission conducted the second biannual review on the implementation of the 
Peacebuilding Cooperation Framework adopted on 12 December 2007. The meeting 
resulted in the adoption of succinct recommendations to the Government of Sierra 
Leone, the United Nations, the international community and the Peacebuilding 
Commission. 

 In accordance with paragraph 14 of the founding resolutions of the 
Peacebuilding Commission, we would like to draw your attention to the 
recommendation addressed to the international community for follow-up action. In 
particular, the attention of the Security Council is drawn to the recommendation 
contained in paragraphs 7 (d) and 8 (e) pertaining to the efforts of the United 
Nations integrated presence in Sierra Leone. 

 The Peacebuilding Commission reiterates its determination to provide 
unflagging support to Sierra Leone in the consolidation of peace with a view to 
securing a future that is free from fear and free from want.  
 
 

(Signed) Yukio Takasu 
Chairperson 

Peacebuilding Commission 
 

(Signed) Frank Majoor 
Chairperson 

Sierra Leone Configuration 
Peacebuilding Commission 


